Hanover City Council Special Meeting
November 17, 2020 at 6:00pm

The special Hanover City Council meeting was held November 17, 2020 at 6:00pm in the
meeting room at the Firehouse at 201 S Railroad Street Hanover KS 66945.

Mayor Jared Sedlacek called the meeting to order at 6:05pm. Council members were Tony
Bruna, Nick Rohr, Kim Lohse, and Don Spencer. Council member Kylie Fritschi was absent.
Employees present were Katlin Bruna. Guests included Rob Peschel with CES.

1. Rob Peschel, CES, discussed next steps for the water project. ltems discussed were as follows.

a. Hoping for a March or April start date—this will depend on approval of final design from
KDHE.

b. Final drawing should be complete at the end of November and be sent to KDHE.

c. Once final design is approved by all parties, bids for project will be sent out.

2. The council discussed protocols for COVID and decided to follow whatever rules the state
and/or county put out.
3. The council discussed trading in the skid loader for a new one.

a. Don made a motion, seconded by Nick to approve the trade in for a skid loader—after
the trade in the price of a new one is $6500.00. Tony abstained from voting. Kim voted
yes. Motion carried.

4. Don made a motion, seconded by Kim to adjourn the special meeting. Motion carried,



